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SBI Holdings, Inc. Responds to Media Reports 
 

Since yesterday, there have been reports in some news media regarding the delisting of Shinsei Bank, Limited 
(hereinafter “Shinsei Bank”), a consolidated subsidiary of the Company, but this is not an announcement made 
by the Company. 
While it is true that various initiatives to strengthen Shinsei Bank’s profitability, etc. is considered, there is no 
fact of specific consideration of delisting Shinsei Bank. 
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